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Dear Parents / Carers, 

Next Friday, 1st April, we plan to do some Easter activities in class.  

 

Egg Rolling 

If your child wishes to take part, please send them on the day with a hard-boiled egg. We will roll 

them on the playground. So we know which is theirs, please either write their name or decorate it 

in felt-tip for easy identification. The game will resemble green bowling – the rolled egg which 

lands closest to the Easter Egg wins the egg!  (Please note, we will be throwing away the rolled 

eggs afterwards, so tell your child not to become too attached to it.) 

 

Crispy Cake Egg Nests 

In the afternoon we will be making crispy nests from melted chocolate and cereal. If your child has 

any allergies or you do not wish them to take part please see your child’s teacher before the middle 

of next week.  

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

The KS1 Team 
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